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Wildlife Heritage and Conservation
  Since 1870

August  8, 2023

TO ALL INTERESTED AND AFFECTED PARTIES:

This is to provide you with a continuation notice concerning the proposed regulations for 
commercial take of  Pacific herring with lampara bait nets, amending Sections 163 and 163.1,
Title 14, California Code of Regulations, published in the California Regulatory Notice Register
on July 7, 2023, Notice No. Z2023-0626-05, and scheduled for adoption by the California Fish 
and Game Commission (Commission) on August 23, 2023.

NOTICE IS GIVEN  that the  Commission, in compliance with the provisions of the 
Administrative Procedure Act pertaining to solicitation and receipt of public comments, has 
extended the deadline for  receipt of  written  comments  to  August 25, 2023.

The original notice, Initial Statement of Reasons for Regulatory Action, and text of the
proposed regulations are posted on the Commission website at 
https://fgc.ca.gov/Regulations/2023-New-and-Proposed#163.

There have been no changes to the text of the proposed regulations and no changes to the 
scheduled adoption hearing. Any comments provided after the Commission meeting on August
23, 2023, must be submitted in writing. Comments  must be  emailed  to  fgc@fgc.ca.gov  or 
mailed to Melissa Miller-Henson, Executive Director, California Fish and Game Commission,
P.O. Box 944209, Sacramento, California, 94244-2090. All written comments  must be received
by  11:59  p.m. on August 25, 2023.

Sincerely,

David Haug
Regulatory Analyst
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